    


FoTS Pumpkin Competition

Dear Parents,
FoTS will be holding a pumpkin competition, the theme this year is Harvest Festival and Autumn flowers, we had some amazing creations last year and can’t wait to see what the children design this year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Pumpkins need to be brought into school on Monday 20th October 25, these will be judged and can be taken home at the end of the week for half term.
To enter the competition is £1.50, prizes will be given to a winner from each class. 
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